
 

 

 

 

March 3, 2025  

Hello WCC Families!  

As you know the Centre is a non-profit organization and requires fundraisers throughout the year to 
supplement the operational costs of the facility. All families are required to participate in the fundraising 
events planned by the committee.  For this year, the Board has identified the amount to be raised as 
$270/spot. 

If families do not raise the required amount through fundraising initiatives by end of year, they will be 
invoiced for the outstanding amount as defined above at the discretion of the Director and/or Board of 
Directors.  

2025 Upcoming Fundraisers:  

1. World's Finest Chocolates – March 17th – April 11th  
• Cases will be distributed to parents on the 17th & return proceeds by April 11th  

2. Summer Raffle – July 1st through 31st  
3. Rampage Coffee – October 6th – 31st  

 

You’ve Been Flocked!  

This year in July and August we’ll be running our first 
ever “You’ve Been Flocked” fundraiser, where you and 
the community will have the opportunity to send  
flocks of flamingos to front yards! Stay tuned for more 
details!  

 

On behalf of the Warman Childcare Centre Board of 
Directors, thank you for your support of WCC and we 
look forward to a successful year of fundraising!  

Sincerely, 

Morgan Bullee 
Chair | WCC Board of Directors 


